
Stanwick Village Hall, Spencer Parade, Stanwick, Northamptonshire, NN9 6QJ

June 2023

Dear Stanwick Parish Council,

Thank you for your continued support.  Following on from the letter to regular hirers communicating 
the unavoidable rate rises from September 2023 the trust wanted to write to Stanwick Parish 
Council with their rent offer from Jan 2024.

As you can see from the previous letter the trust have managed to avoid raising the hour rates for 4 
years but due to the rise in energy bills have not choice but to issue a small increase this year.  

For meetings and other bookings made by the Parish Council these will continue to be offered at the 
in village rates.  Please refer to the previous letter to see prices from Sept 2023.

Due to the increase in utility costs mentioned in the previous letter the trust will need to apply a 
small increase to very competitive monthly fee.  From Jan 2024 we are proposing to increase the 
monthly fee by 10% from £218 pm to £240 pm.

Please confirm you are happy to move forward and we will arrange for the annual agreement to be 
drawn up and signed.

Thank you for your continued support,

Rebecca and the Trustees

 


